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As a small business that would be directly affected by the proposed bill, I strongly 
oppose the proposed regulations in this bill. The additional costs would put me out of 
business indefinitely. All it would do is drive up costs, without any improvement to 
quality or safety of the product. These regulations have failed in other states. It’s been
driving the small businesses out, leaving the large corporations to reap the benefits of 
an industry they didn’t help create. Why would we bring this to our medical program?
It is already the nations best; this bill aims to squander that. 


